
HEALTH & SAFETY MEASURES

The health and safety of our patrons, employees 
and students is a priority for Ballet Arizona. 
We are committed to protecting everyone with 
protocols and practices that meet or exceed 
recommendations of local, state and federal 
government. Our efforts include ongoing work 
with medical professionals and other safety 
consultants to establish safety measures,  
social distancing practices and extensive 
cleaning protocols.  

Dorrance Theatre Performance  
Venue Safety Measures

Cleaning: Before and after each show, the 
theatre, lobby restrooms and other high-traffic 
areas are cleaned and sanitized according to 
current recommendations. Hand sanitizing 
stations will be available throughout the 
building.

Masks: All patrons are required to wear a mask 
at all times while in the building. Individuals 
who are unable to wear a mask for health 
reasons should choose to make arrangements 
to enjoy the programming made available for 
viewing at home.

Arrival: Ticketing and arrival will be touch free. 
Patrons will be asked to arrive within a certain 
window of time before the performance to 
allow for ample time for check-in and seating. 
Floor markings will be in place to allow patrons 
to practice social distancing during entry, 
seating, and departure. 
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Seating: Capacity in the Dorrance Theatre will 
be significantly reduced to allow for adequate 
social distancing of parties. All seating will be 
assigned by the Ballet Arizona box office to be 
sure that appropriate spacing is in place.

Restrooms: Restroom occupancy will be 
limited to two people at a time. Floor markings 
will assist with social distancing for those 
waiting to use the facility. 

During the show: Each performance will run 
approximately no more than one hour and 
will not have an intermission. We will have 
restroom facilities available but they will be 
limited in number due to social distancing. 

Food and Beverage: Refreshments will not be 
available in the lobby before or after the show. 

Departure: To maintain social distancing, 
patrons will exit the theatre by individual rows 
rather than all at once. Usher will assist with 
this practice.

Your health and safety are deeply valued.  
We will continue to seek guidance from  

health professionals and enact any  
additional measures needed to ensure the 

highest standards of safety are met. 


